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Hythe & Dibden Cricket Club  
 
 
 

Transport to matches and practices policy 
 

 
 
Hythe and Dibden Cricket Club’s policy is that parents/guardians are responsible 
for arranging transport for players to and from all matches and practice sessions. 
 
It is not the responsibility of the coach or team manager to transport or arrange 
transport of the children to or from the club or matches. 
 
The club will not be insuring any private vehicles for the transportation of 
individuals in connection with any fixture or practice sessions arranged by the club, 
neither will parents offering to drive other team members be subject to a DBS 
check through the club. 
 
The implementation of this policy is not intended to exclude any player from 
participation – parents or guardians should speak to the team manager or contact 
the Club Welfare Officer if they have any difficulties with the transportation of 
players. 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 


